Mrs. W. S. Jennings Page -3-

It is the expressed wish of members of the Park Commission that no copies of the Lands and Boundaries Committee be distributed other than to members of the Commission and to Mr. Cammerer. Mr. Cammerer did receive a copy of the report soon after the meeting. Both he and other members of the party accompanying him to further review the Park project, have given the report of the Park Committee most careful study.

We understand from recent communications from Washington and with the further familiarity with the project which they will gain during their stay a week here preceding the announced meeting of the Park Commission, these men will have no doubt become well informed and be in a position to constructively take up the mutual problems before them and the Park Commission on the date of our next meeting.

With all sincere regards.

Truly yours,

Enc.
Return letter June 25

EFC:DJ

cc: T. Pancoast.

Ernest F. Coe, Executive Chairman Everglades National Park Comm.